
 

2020 ACDA COLLEGIATE HONOR CHOIR 

 

I am pleased to announce that on behalf of the Mississippi ACDA, we will once again offer a 

Collegiate Honor Choir during the proceedings of our state MMEA/ACDA conference. 

Specifically, we will begin rehearsals on Wednesday, March 25th and conclude with our 

performance on Thursday evening, March 26th.   

 

In keeping with our decision to expose the students to “legends in choral music,” I am delighted 

to announce that our clinician/conductor for 2020 will be DR. RODNEY EICHENBERGER.   

 

Rodney Eichenberger, Florida State University Professor Emeritus, has conducted 80 US All 

State Choirs and guest conducted or lectured at more than 85 US, Australian and New Zealand 

Universities. International appearances include guest conducting the Korean National Chorus in 

Seoul, the Busan, Korea City Choir, International High School Honor Choirs in Tokyo and 

Berlin and leading conducting workshops in Argentina, Brazil, France, Norway, Sweden, 

Scotland, Austria, Korea, Australia and New Zealand. His instructional videos on Choral 

Conducting," What They See Is What You Get," published by Hinshaw Music and "Enhancing 

Musicality Through Movement," Santa Barbara Press, are widely used in collegiate conducting 

classes. A graduate of St. Olaf College with advanced study at the Universities of Denver, 

Washington and Iowa, he taught at the University of Washington and the University of Southern 

California prior to his appointment at Florida State University. 

 

I hope you will make plans to have some of your students participate in the 2020 MMEA/ACDA 

Collegiate Honor Choir.  More information, including registration information, will be 

forthcoming. 

 

Sincerely, 

Don Trott, Chair 

2020 Mississippi Collegiate Honor Choir 


